
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Oct. 15, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs and state agency finance staff. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: Emergency Declaration and Purchases PIM 

CONTACT: central.purchasing@omes.ok.gov 

PURPOSE: To announce a clarification on the PIM regarding Emergency Declaration and 
purchases Statewide Contract: Mandatory Statewide Contracts  

The PIM regarding Emergency Declaration and purchases has been updated and is effective 
October 15, 2024.  The update clarifies in section IV.E. that when a purchase is made under the 
emergency provisions and it would normally be required to be purchased on a Mandatory 
Statewide Contract, the emergency provisions will trump the need for processing the exception 
to a mandatory contract form CP 109.    

Links: 

PIM Emergency Declaration (oklahoma.gov) 

 

mailto:central.purchasing@omes.ok.gov
https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/PIMEmergencyAcquisitions.pdf

	CPO Announcement

